
                                

                                  Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday June 9, 2025  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass, Tim 

Swanson, Bryan Hathaway, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin Anderson, 

Allysa Dehn, and Erik Wentworth. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made by 

Tim Swanson and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. 

      Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. Bryan Hathaway moved to approve and 

pay the claims. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      Brenda reported on the Minnesota Paid Family and Medical Leave Act which starts 

January 1, 2026. Decisions should be made before that date. 

      John Hass moved to install speed limit signs on 317th Avenue NW where it is legal. Bryan 

Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  

      Black topping bids were opened and all were rejected. The motion was made by Bryan 

Hathaway and seconded by Tim Swanson. 

      It was decided to get quotes for individual roads and not use the bid process. 

      Justin Anderson stated we may need Tom Lundeen for tree removal and grinding on River 

Ridge Road. John Hass moved to approve and Bryan Hathaway seconded. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

      There was a discussion concerning the Isanti Fire Department. Seven firefighters have 

left. 

      The supervisors were not opposed to the requests of Chad Davis and Ruth Boardley. 

      We adjourned at 8:20 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by 

Tim Swanson. 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                           Thomas L. Anderson, clerk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 



   

 

 

 


